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Message from the Principal 
 
Dear members of the Bardia Public School 
community,  
 
What an amazing year of teaching and learning! It 
is hard to believe it is almost over. 
 
For those of you fortunate enough to attend our 
Presentation Day last Thursday, I think you would 
agree that it was a great celebration of your 
wonderful children’s achievements. And what 
about those fantastic performances from our 
talented dance team and choir (a special thanks to 
Mrs Obrien, formerly Miss Potter, and to Miss 
Walters for giving up their lunch time to teach 
singing and dancing). 
 
At our Presentation Day, I paid tribute to our 
amazing parent volunteers. For 55 years parents at 
this school have volunteered to run our school 
canteen; then there are our parent volunteers who 
run the uniform shop. What fantastic people. 
THANK YOU! 
 
We also have lots of other parent volunteers: those 
who help out in the library, or who help out in the 
classroom, or who do the embroidery on student 
uniforms – not to mention those fantastic 
volunteers who ran the Father’s Day and Mother’s 
Day stalls. Again, your efforts are greatly 
appreciated. THANK YOU! 
 
Don’t forget that as of January 1st, we will have 
entered into contract with Skool Uniforms, based in 
Ingleburn and Brooke’s Canteen. Because our 
school is growing and the complexity was become 
far too difficult for our amazing volunteers, we 
have sought two excellent businesses to run these 
important services. 
 
Please see next page for important traffic info. 
 
 

 
   
 
  

 

 
DECEMBER 
 
Monday 11th:   Year 6 Farewell – 6pm-9pm –  
  Ingleburn RSL 
Tuesday 12th:  Festive Lunch  
Wednesday 13th: Bardia’s Got Talent 
Thursday 14th:   Student reports sent home 
Friday 15th:  LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
2018 JANUARY 
Tuesday 30th:  First day of school for years 1 to 6 
 
FEBRUARY 
Friday 2nd:  All kindergarten attend classes 
 
 

 
 
 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

Don’t forget, after January 1st you 

can get your child’s uniform articles 

directly from Skool Uniforms Pty. 

Ltd. located at 45A Oxford Road, 

Ingleburn – telephone 9829 1027. 

Skool Uniforms will be selling 

uniforms on school premises on 

Monday mornings between 8:30 

a.m. to 9:30 a.m. 
 

 
 

Term 4 – Week 10 – 2017 

Disclaimer:   
Bardia Public School does not endorse any product or services advertised in this newsletter. 
 



Increased road safety arrangements for students 
 
Please be aware new traffic arrangements will start today, as we prepare for building works to create our 
exciting new school. 
 
To increase the safety of students during construction, the school is introducing traffic controllers and three new 
assistants at drop-off and pick-up times. Keep an eye out for these three young ladies wearing orange. They will 
help guide your safe entry to and exit from the school. 
  
A small section of the old car park will be open as of today. This is for staff, parents with Principal’s approval (as 
below) and for parents using the services of Camp Australia before 8.30am and after 3.30pm. This should 
remove the need for teachers to park along Macdonald Road. 
 
Every child is precious, and student welfare is a priority; therefore, I ask you to continue abiding by the road 
rules and help the school ensure the safety of everyone arriving and leaving the school. Please note that there 
will be increased police and council ranger patrols of roads near the school.  
 
Further road safety measures around the school will be introduced next year. While we are all excited about our 
school rebuild, building projects are busy and, at times, frustrating to be near; therefore please follow 
these basic measures to care for all our children: 
• Please drive calmly, patiently and, most importantly, carefully.  
• Please escort your children to and from your car – do not sit in your car and call them across busy Macdonald               
Road. 
• Please do not enter our cramped staff car park. 
 
Thanks again for your cooperation and commitment to safety at our school. 

Is your child leaving Bardia Public School at the end of 2017? Please let us know ASAP! If you are not 
returning day one of 2018 please let the office know so you can be included in the school’s numbers. 

Parents and carers will not be permitted to park on school grounds. 
Exceptions:  

1. Four parents with special permission  
2. Parents using the services of Camp Australia and Sienna Art before 8.30am and after 3.30pm  

 
Please remember that you must be here at 3.00pm each afternoon to collect your child. There is no 
afternoon supervision provided. If you are going to be late regularly you should enrol your child in our After 
School Care. If there is an emergency and you will be unavoidably late, please ring the school before 3.00pm 
and inform the office staff.  
 
All adults please note: If you need to use a toilet please use the two adult’s toilets located next to the Admin 
Office counter. DO NOT USE THE CHILDREN’S TOILETS UNDER ANY CIRCUMSTANCES. 
 

Mr B. Moseley 
Principal 

 

https://clipartxtras.com/download/830379a3f77a4014b862d3095982be2dcfc0a9aa.html


Thank you to all the families who kindly donated gifts for the UnitingCareBurnside 
Christmas appeal. These gifts have been collected and will be distributed to local  
families before Christmas. 
 

 

 

Sport News 

Soccer News… 

Alissiah Paikea from 3/4D was successful in qualifying for the Southern Districts girls’ soccer skill 
acquisition program (SAP).  This is the second year Alissiah has made the team. Last year she was playing 
against girls a year older than she was! Keep working hard Alissiah. 
 
 
Izral Marmont from 1G was successful in qualifying for the Southern Districts Raiders soccer team. 
Well done Izral. Keep working hard on your soccer skills! 
 

 

 

 

 

Tennis News… 

Hayden Wilson from 3/4P was recently chosen to represent Bow Bowing in the Sydney Tennis 
League U/10 competition which ran over several weekends throughout October and November. Hayden was 
one of only 14 U/10 players around Sydney to participate in the competition which took place at venues 
including Hornsby, Neutral Bay and Bow Bowing. The competition was strong but Hayden put in a great effort. 
Well done Hayden! 
 

 

  

 



Library News 
 
Hi everyone, 
 
Thank you everyone for returning your books, we still have a number of 
students who have not returned their books. Please return them tomorrow 
or pay for them in the office.  
 
Parent Helpers 
A huge bunch of flowers for my parent helpers in particular Wendy Freeman who is working tirelessly in the 
background helping with library. A special thank you also to Tanya Egan. If you have also helped throughout 
the year I cannot explain how wonderful it is that parents help out. Our library is so successful because of you 
and our children love reading because of our wonderful library and the value we all put on reading. 
 
Presentation Day Book Sale 
 
What wonderful support. Lots of Christmas gifts where bought last Thursday and our library received 15 books 
through donations. Thank you! 
 
Have a peaceful holiday break, a wonderful Christmas and a Happy New Year and I look forward to seeing you 
in the New Year. If you are moving onto another school always remember our amazing school at Bardia. 
 
Please take the time to keep reading in the holidays with your children. Also the local library will 
run many holiday programs that are either free or very cheap to keep the children amused 
during the holidays. 
 
Happy Reading  
 
Mrs Kathy Wyber 
Teacher Librarian  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

  



Festive Lunch - 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To celebrate the end of our school year we will be having a festive lunch on Tuesday 12th December, 2017.  
 
Students are invited to bring their own ‘festive-style’ lunch in a lunchbox decorated for the occasion.  The 
lunchbox could be a regular lunchbox or brightly decorated box using stickers, tinsel, ribbons, coloured paper 
or anything chosen by the students. 
 
The lunchbox should include the student’s lunch together with some ‘treats’ or festive food that they would 
not normally bring to school.  Students should only bring enough food for themselves as we are hoping to 
minimise waste.  As we have a number of students with nut allergies, please consider the types of treats 
included in the lunchbox. 
 
We look forward to an enjoyable day as we celebrate our achievements this year. 
 
Thank you 
Classroom Teachers of Bardia PS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 

  

FROM THE OFFICE 

          
 
 
For every deposit made at school, no matter how big or 
small, students will receive a cool Dollarmites token. 
Once students have individually collected 10 tokens they 
can redeem them for a school banking reward item in 
recognition of their continued savings behaviour.  
Remember our school earns 5% commission on every 
deposit made (to a maximum of $10 per individual 
deposit). Thank you for supporting the School Banking 
program at Bardia Public School. 
 

School Banking 
 

Wednesday is school banking day and 
students should bring in their weekly 
deposit to the front office before 9:00 a.m. 

CRAFT SESSIONS 
We are running craft sessions during the lunch period.  If 
you have any craft items you could donate (e.g. wool, 
knitting needles, ribbon etc.) please hand in to the office. 

 
All donations welcome. 
We would like to give a huge thankyou to everyone who 
has already donated.  

 
Mrs. White – SLSO 

 

   LOST  
PROPERTY 

 
 
We have a quite a number of uniform items in lost 
property with no names.  If your child has lost clothing 
that does not have their name on it but you feel you 
would recognise it, please go through the lost property 
(located in the canteen).  This week any unclaimed 
items will be distributed to charity. 

Tissues              
URGENT! We have run out! 
 
It would be appreciated if families would pop a box of 
tissues into their shopping trolley next time you are 
shopping to build up our supply.  Boxes can be sent to the 
office. 
 
Thank you in anticipation.  
 
Office staff.  

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCOL18ovf6MYCFYPhpgod9AcAxw&url=http://www.brentwood.lib.mo.us/knitting&ei=tWesVaLHLIPDmwX0j4C4DA&bvm=bv.98197061,d.dGY&psig=AFQjCNFDVWI4IqOYUvVKLB59UwsvMg1hrg&ust=1437448494005396


 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

         NOTICES 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The school is a member of the Amart All Sports 
Community Kickbacks Program.  Customers of Amart 
All Sports can elect Bardia Public School to receive 
credits against purchases made. 
 
You will need to join the Amart All Sports Team Amart 
Loyalty Program and nominate Bardia Public School as 
your “Relevant Participating Club or School”. 
 
You will receive a loyalty program card which must be 
swiped or selected when purchasing goods in store or on-
line in order for the school to accrue credits.  Once the 
school’s credits reach $2000 (ex GST) within a 12 month 
period the school will receive a 5% store credit ($100). 
 
This is a convenient way for the school to acquire 
sporting equipment for the benefit of all our students. 
 
Bardia Public School 
Initiated by Bardia Public School P & C Association 

 

 
DENHAM COURT ANGLICAN CHURCH 

 
Carols in the Paddock 

 
Date: Saturday 16th December, 2017  
Time: 6pm BBQ, 6.30pm for carols  
Place: Denham Court Anglican Church, 30 Church Rd Denham Court  
Cost: FREE! 
 

BYO chair or picnic rug. 
Disabled facilities available. 

 
If it’s raining, the event will be held under cover in the hall on-site. 
For more information, contact our church office on 9829 2871 or visit 
our website www.dcac.org.au. 
 

http://www.dcac.org.au/
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